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Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Amanora School! 

"The ability to use words effectively is one of the most important skills a person can have." - Stephen 
Covey 

It is a pleasure to share with you all that we are opting to provide yet another platform for our students 
to master their 21st century skills. In keeping with this pursuit we are introducing SLEP [Strategic Language 
Enhancement Programme] Level 1 conducted by SpellBee International for the students of grades 1 to 
8. You can help your child to unlock the power of language and embark on an exhilarating journey by 
registering for the SLEP. This spellbinding contest offers a unique blend of accuracy building course 
content and fluency building exercises, along with engaging assignments that will ignite your ward’s 
linguistic prowess.  

Participating in this event is not just about displaying ones spelling abilities; it is also about fostering 
essential 21st-century skills that will shape the future of our children. From enhancing communication to 
boosting critical thinking and problem-solving, this programme conducted by SpellBee International is the 
gateway to becoming confident, articulate, and effective individuals in our ever-evolving world.  

Do not miss this excellent opportunity to unleash the magic of language and help your child build skills 
that will last a lifetime! 

The process for registration and appearing for the exam is as follows: 

- Registration fee of ₹ 690/- to be paid at the school counter or online by 12th August 2023. 
- School will register the students with Spellbee International. 
- Students will receive the hard copy and e-book for Level 1 by 31st August 2023. 
- Students will appear online for the exam after school hours from home on 23rd September 2023.  
- Exact timing will be shared a week prior to the competition. 
- Student and Parent details to be filled using the link – https://forms.gle/Jpod8mBMadj66BCU6 
- Brochure from Spellbee International is attached for details. 
- Students who clear Level 1 will be updated with the details of the next levels. 

The importance of good vocabulary is undeniable. Improving vocabulary takes time and effort, 
but it is a worthwhile investment both personally and professionally. 

 
 
Kindly confirm your ward’s participation by filling the Google Form and making payment for Level 1. 
The last date for payment is Saturday, 12th August, 2023. Please note that the payment can be made 
either:  

https://forms.gle/Jpod8mBMadj66BCU6


 
 
1. Online using School Parent App or Parent Login on school website. The charges are specified under 
the category of optional Fee  
 
OR  
 
2. At the school fee collection counter through Debit Card/Credit Card only (Timing: 9:30 am to 12:00 
pm on working days).  
 
Please note that Cash Payment will not be accepted.  
 
 
Best regards,  
 
 
 
Madulikka K Sharma  

Principal 

 

          






